
OCTOBER 7,2024 UPDATE 
 

We are in the first stage of getting back to normal operation. This is a slow 
process, but it has begun. 

 If you are in the lower areas, which is our first pressure zone, you should now 
have water. You may have air in your lines and maybe some discoloration. We 
will be flushing lines today to help clear this out. Remember we are on a 
"mandatory boil water notice". All water must be boiled if it is to be ingested. 
This will remain in effect until Newport Utilities lifts theirs.  

No filling of hot tubs until further notice.  We will need to get our system back 
to normal before this can be permitted.  

We will be working on the second pressure zone today and continue until 
everyone's water is restored. Regarding no complications, we hope to have 
water completely restored by sometime Wednesday. 


